
GREENS COMMITTEE MEETING 

AUGUST 13TH 2019 

Members Present: Vern Duggan,  Gary Yando, Gayle Wilcox, Jerry Nokes, Sheila Nokes, Ann 

Johnson, Mary Lou Trautmann, Tom Taylor, Lance Levine  

Members Absent/Excused: Budd Morrow, Ron Edwards, Ed Irvin Staff: Jason Howerton 

Guest Present: Dean Dyson, Renie Dyson, Nadine Dunning, John Torkelson, Brian Smith Nancy 

Milliman, John Ingemi 

Staff Present: Elen Gaschet de L’isle, Roger Milliman 

Meeting was called to order by chair Vern Duggan at 2:15. 

Minutes: Minutes were reviewed and motion to approve was Gayle Wilcox with a second by 

Ann Johnson. Motion passed with no nays. 

Greens report: The course has been very busy this summer and is playing great. Greens are in 

great shape. The course is showing some stress in areas that the water will not penetrate but all 

in all things look good.  

A new mechanic has been hired and he is getting adequate training and has serviced all the golf 

carts.  There is a possibility we will be losing two more greens keepers to other opportunities 

for more money. 

Jason presented several projects to complete in the following year. 

Pro Shop: Elen reported 7 kids participated in the first ever kids golf clinic in July. The clinic was 

a success and future clinics will be planned in the future. Golf revenue increased for the second 

consecutive month over last year’s revenue. We have 17 working golf carts at this time but they 

are old and not reliable. Upcoming specials will be a 2 for one golf special starting in the middle 

of September and the $20 dollar family special will continue.  

Both Jason and Elen reported there has been an issue of kids riding their bikes on the cart paths 

as well as playing on the greens and fairways.  

There was discussion on personal cart identification so they can easily be reported is breaking 

the rules. This issue will go a subcommittee for further review as well as the need for more 

Marshalls on the course. 

Cam Report: Roger reported revenue was $1200 over last year for the month of July. 



Chair Comments: Vern reported golf has been great this summer and with the Greens and Inn 

committee Marketing things are looking up. 

Navy: No new news to report. 

Pond Drainage: Nothing new to report 

Marketing: Nancy reported the new Lake Limerick 2020 Calendars will be ready for purchase 

next week. They will sell for $15 each. There is a new brochure highlighting Lake Limerick now 

available. 

Capital Budget: Vern and the committee presented our Capital Projects to the Cam and Brian 

Smith for Next Year with the request for $60,000 to purchase 20, 2015 or newer golf carts to 

replace the 20-25 year old aging ones we now have. This is our top priority for the coming year. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Gayle Wilcox and second by Mary Lou Trautmann. Motion 

passed with no nays. 

Respectfully Submitted by Sheila Nokes 

Next Greens Meeting: Tuesday September 3rd at 2:00 in the If Ida Room 


